REGULAR MEETING JULY 25, 1994

The Regular July meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Chairman Hunter. Present in
addition to Hunter were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Don Krauss, Peggy Mahaney, and
Joanne Strahm. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Don Zehnder was absent.
There was one person in the audience.

Motion of Krauss, supported by Carleton, to approve the minutes of the May 23 regular
meeting. Motion carried 6-0.

Public Comment: Concern was expressed by Richard Morefield of using Residential
Zoned areas for commercial purposes; ie: ostrich farming. Chapter 1002, Sec 5, pg 65
and page 7 (29).

Motion by Hunter, supported by Mahaney, to recommend to the Township Board to enter
into an agreement with Saginaw County Metropolitan Planning Commission to assist
Birch Run Planning Commission in drafting modifications to the current township zoning
ordinance; fee not to exceed $1,000 per this fiscal year. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Strahm, supported by Carleton, to adjourn at 8:20 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Peggy Mahaney, Secretary
Planning Commission



